
CancerCare Manitoba Board of Directors 
 

Highlights of the April 16, 2020 Meeting 
 
 
At the 16, 2020 meeting, the Board of CCMB: 
 
1. Welcomed Ms. Jan Belanger and Ms. Patti Bell to the CCMB Board of Directors. 

 
2. Received the President’s Report from Dr. S. Navaratnam, focusing mainly on the response to COVID-

19, with brief reports on Health Transformation, Operational Review and Early Works. 
 

3. Approved the Financial Statements for the period ending February 29, 2020. 
 

4. Approved Associate Category Privileges for Dr. Chantalle Menard. 
 


